
East Berks Section   April Jampot Notes 

With the recent cold, wet, ice, snow and generally inclement weather, combined with several of the 

more active members heading to either warmer climes or to the Alps to go skiing, there has been 

little motorcycling activity. Some including Roger have been beavering away in sheds getting their 

rides for the new season ready. 

By the time this report is published, The Pioneer Run (which is our first club outing of the season), 

will have been and gone. On our club night on 16th April, Trevor Woods will be giving a short 

presentation on The Film Industry. Our next outing will be on “Ride It Day” (22nd April), where we are 

intending to attend “The Bicester Scramble”. Planning is well in hand for our 8 day Capitals of The 

British Isles Tour (taking place in June).  

Rex Morrey 


